
 

 
 

DR. STONE ATTENDS CONFERENCES AT THE SEATTLE 
INSTITUTE FOR ADVANCED DENTAL EDUCATION 

 
Laurence Stone, D.D.S., M.A.G.D, with a Doylestown-based practice in Cosmetic and 
General Dentistry, recently attended “Facially Generated Treatment Planning” and 
“Occlusion In Clinical Practice” at the Seattle Institute for Advanced Dental Education. 
Both programs were led by Frank Spear, D.D.S., M.S.D., a leader in the field of dental 
educators. 
 
Dr. Stone’s attendance at these conferences reaffirms his, and his team of health care 
professionals’, dedication to providing quality care with a commitment to continuing 
education and personal growth. 
 
“Facially Generated Treatment Planning” taught a systematic, step-by-step approach to 
complex treatment planning. It integrated esthetics, occlusion, restoration, and 
periodontics into a logical format that provides confidence in developing the final plan. It 
also provided a simple and comprehensive method of presenting the treatment plan to the 
patient, allowing the dentist to address all of the areas of concern, not just those which the 
patient perceives. 
 
“Occlusion In Clinical Practice” educated participants in a scientifically based approach 
to the management of occlusion in practice. It covered pertinent literature and necessary 
clinical information to create an accurate occlusal diagnosis and treatment plan. Special 
emphasis was placed on restorative cases, bite records, and materials for different degrees 
of restorative complexity. 
 
Dr. Stone’s love of dentistry, combined with a strong skill set and accreditations by 
national dental associations, instills confidence in both general and cosmetic dentistry 
patients alike. 


